
From: luke woods   
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 9:39 PM 

To: Licensing <Licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry farm Barn 22873 

 

 
Dear Licensing Committee, 

 
I am writing in to you to be in support of the Premise license at Awberry farm 

Wedding venue. I myself am a Personal license holder with Wokingham Council 
therefore understand the stringent rules around the sale of alcohol. Having spent a 
few years living at and owning the village pub in Beenham, I myself was the 

Designated premise supervisor for the pub. 
 

The license is there to help with public safety so that excessive drinking doesn't 
happen, given the formal license would mean reasonable drinking would be allowed 
only in a safe manner. The venue already has an extremely tough task of complying 

with the conditions for the change of use on the barn so are clearly committed to 
running a professional licensed venue. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

Luke Woods  
(redacted)  

Bearwood road 
Sindlesham 
Wokingham 

Berkshire 
RG41 5 

 
Previously The six bells, The green 
Beenham 

Reading  
RG7 5NX . 

 


